BMHS Athletic Association
March 3, 2024 Meeting Agenda

Board: Melanie Manne/Tricia LaFauci (Co-Presidents), Sheena Donhoffner/Nadine Courtemanche
(Co-Vice Presidents), Deb Murphy (Treasurer), Michelle Martin (Secretary)

MEETING CALL TO ORDER:
e February Meeting Minutes Presented
e \Welcome any new attendees and/or special guests

FOLLOW UP/ACTIVITY SINCE LAST MEETING:

e \We have a new Facebook page: BMHS (Billerica Memorial High School Athletic Association).
The profile picture is of the wall in the gym with the B shield and We are BMHS. Here’s the
link: https://www.facebook.com/groups/1108176843727990/ Please share our new page with
other BMHS parents, friends, alumni, etc. ***For anyone posting, please do not screen shot
articles from publications such as the Lowell Sun, Boston Globe, Boston Herald, etc. You can
post a link to the article but screen shots will be immediately deleted as they will get our group
disabled. If you have a Billerica Public Library card, you can access the Lowell Sun, Boston
Herald and Billerica Minuteman online.

e Team pictures for yearbook, etc. have all been taken for Winter sports

NEW BUSINESS:
e Treasurer’s Report
e Fundraising

o March Madness Raffle: we kicked off our new FB page with a raffle
fundraiser....$20/chance, only 100 tix will be sold, $1000 prize. If everyone will please
promote this raffle as well as our new FB page. The more people we reach, the more
successful our fundraising will be!! We're hoping to do a smaller $10/chance raffle
(thinking about a “Spring Refresh” themed prize) later this month as well.

o Swag: Nadine created a list of what we have available currently for SWAG as well as an
online order form. We sent it out to all the Team Reps if anyone is interested in placing
an order. We will order more items as we get a feel for what's needed for the spring.
Please reach out to Nadine with any questions.

e Class of 2024 Scholarships: we’re now accepting scholarship applications for the BMHSAA
Class of 2024. Senior Student Athletes interested in applying should submit their application by
April 12th. The qualifications/application are located on our website. Scholarships will be
reviewed and chosen by our Board (except Tricia and Nadine who have Senior athletes eligible
to apply). The number of scholarships given varies based on funds available/applications
submitted.


https://www.facebook.com/groups/1108176843727990/

WINTER SPORTS SEASON WRAP UP:

Congratulations to all our Winter Teams!! We had quite a few team and individual MVC
Awards/Championships. Our Girls Basketball Team is still going strong!

The Winter Sports Awards is Monday, March 18th @ 6:30 pm in the gym. Please encourage
all team levels to attend this event!

All Cash Cards are due tonight. We will pull the winner at the Winter Sports Awards.

The Senior Plaques are being distributed tonight to Team Reps to assemble

Seasonal Sports Bundles, Varsity letters/pins, team certificates will be given to Team Reps
sometime next week. You will distribute them at the Winter Sports Awards.

Thank you to our all Winter Team Reps! If you will not be continuing next year, please let us
know who is replacing you.

SPRING SPORTS SEASON:

Season starts Monday, March 18th. Spring Reps should have a welcome message to teams
set and ready to go as soon as you have the rosters/emails.
Here are our Spring Team Reps:

Baseball: Robyn MacLeod Softball: Mabel Luther
Girls Track/Field: Tammy Carter Boys Track/Field: Anne Leslie
Girls Tennis: Brooke O’Connor Boys Tennis: Susan Piazza, Marcie Mackwell

Girls Lax: Christine White, Carol MacLeod
Boys Lax: Kerry Parrella, Michelle Martin
Boys Volleyball: TBD

OPEN FORUM

NEXT MEETING: Monday, April 1st @ 7:00 pm



